
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

General Data Protection Regulations May 2018 

POLICY 

 

 

 

Declaration 

In line with the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR May 2018 Article 7) all personal data 

contained in your booking form will be securely stored and will not be shared with any other individual 

or organisation. 

 

This information will be used (when required) by the Burton Pidsea Memorial Hall GDPR Controller 

(Booking Clerk) and GDPR Processor (Treasurer). 

 

By continuing with a booking you have given the necessary consent for use of the data by the Burton 

Pidsea Memorial Hall GDPR Controller (Booking Clerk) and GDPR Processor (Treasurer). 

 


